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Present: Chryso Lawless, Deb Moore, Mike Sarsfield, Wally Thornton, Bob Smith .gﬁ’ "}’;s:jg
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Guest: John Allen, general manager of New England Golf /:“;9’ :

Deb Moore called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.
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The minutes of February 7, 2019 were approved. A meeting was hekkon 2/21/19 but we did not have a

quorum.
John Allen gave quotes to replace carpet for the proshop and the restaurant.

Joe Waugh made the motion to approve purchase and installation of heavy duty carpet and entry mat in
the clubhouse pro shop not to exceed $2500. Mike Sarsfield second, motion was approved.

Deb Moore made the motion to recommend that the restaurant carpet be replaced, Bob Smith second,
motion carried.

We received guotes to laser level and reseed golf tees from Tim Drake and Dan Tibbits. Tibbits was the
low bid. Wally Thornton made motion to recommend that New England Golf manage the process to
have 12 tees be laser leveled and reseeded. Mike Sarsfield second, motion carried.

The Committee and New England Golf will review the master plan and determine If the original priorities
are still valid.

We discussed repair of cart paths. Deb will call Sean Reese for availability of material from the town.

We discussed repairing the deck balusters. Deb put the request for contractors on Facebook and
received 5 names. She will contact them and get quiotes,

John Allen left the meeting at 8:05 pm.

We will get another statement from Town Accountant on the revolving fund amount for the next
meeting on March 21, We will ask Bill Harrison for monthly financial reports.

Mike Sarsfield will contact Sean Reese about removing trees on the course that have been damaged
during the winter.

Bob Smith made motion to adjourn, Joe Waugh Second. Meeting adjourned at 8:24 pm.
Submitted:

Chryso Lawless




